
Lakeview Avenue in S. Tahoe
to be partially closed June
20
Lakeview Avenue in South Lake Tahoe will be partially closed
June 20 for the dedication of Lakeview Commons.

A  one-block  section  of  Lakeview  Avenue  will  be  closed  to
vehicular traffic beginning at 11am. This closure of Lakeview
Avenue will include the distance between Lake Tahoe Boulevard
and Riverside Avenue.

The reopening is anticipated to be about 5pm.
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